

St Michael's RC Primary School

Weekly Newsletter

Loving



Valuing



Respecting

Dear Parents,

Mass for the children during Lent will continue next week on Wednesday at 8.15am.

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament every Wednesday during Lent from 3.15pm-4.15pm and 5.00pm-6.00pm.

A cake sale will take place next Friday to raise funds for Caritas. We would be grateful for donations of cakes to sell to the children during break time. Cakes will cost 20p each. Thank you.

Parents evening will take place next Wednesday 14th March for Year 3 only and Thursday 15th March for the remaining years. Appointments are from 4.00pm. Please log on to the booking system at stmichaelsrcp.parentseveningsystem.co.uk. If you have any difficulties, please contact the school office where the booking can be made for you. It is important that parents make an appointment to discuss their child's progress. A questionnaire for parents about the school will be available that evening. Please ensure you complete so that the governors and staff can continue to respond to parents' views and so develop the school further.

The Year 6 children will visit the **Crucial Crew** at Bolton next Wednesday 14th March. A separate letter has gone out to Year 6 about the trip.

The **PTA Easter disco** takes place next Friday 16th March from 7.00-10.00pm. Tickets are available from school. The PTA would be grateful for any donations of Easter Eggs for the raffle to help their fundraising. Thank you!

One of our parents, Mrs. Louise Warburton, sent questionnaires home in envelopes a few weeks ago as part of her dissertation at university. She would like to thank those that have responded and ask any remaining to send their completed questionnaires back by the end of next week.

NEWS

Diary dates:

Tue 13th March

Years 5 and 6 dodgeball Boys football vs Sedgley Park

Wed 14th March

Mass 8.15am
Year 6 trip to Crucial Crew
Exposition
Year 3 Parents' evening
Thu 15th March
Years 3 and 4 rugby

Parents' evening

Fri 16th March

Hatching chicks arrive in school Cake sale for Caritas PTA Disco 7.00pm

Good luck to the boys on the football team who play Sedgley Park next Tuesday 13th March.

The **Talk Homework** next week is:

"If you could have one superpower what would it be and why?"

Have a good weekend.

Mrs. F. M. Robinson